
 

HARYANA STATE TECHNICAL EDUCATION SOCIETY (HSTES) 

(Under Department of Technical Education, Govt. of Haryana.) 
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Toll Free No-18004202026 
Public Notice 

Subject:-Discontinuation of Scholarship Schemes of HSTES. 

                 In reference to the HSTES Scholarship Notification 

No.1020/HSCS Dated 31.03.2011, it is for the information to all the 

concerned State Universities/ Institutes/ Polytechnics and stakeholders 

that HSTES had discontinued all the Scholarships from the year 2012-13 

onwards except continuation of already approved hardship based 

scholarship only.  

   It is, therefore, requested to not send the Scholarship proposals 

to HSTES in future and all the pending scholarship proposals in this office 

stand filed. All Universities/ Institutes/ Polytechnics are also requested 

to inform all the stake holders accordingly and remove the said HSTES 

Scholarship notification from their website’s also.  

Dated: 09.04.2015                                     DGTE-cum- VC, BOG (HSTES) 
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